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The Permanent Mission of the Plurinational State of Bolivia to the United Nations and
Other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the President
of the UN Environment Assembly (UNEA-5), and reference to the zero draft ministerial
declaration, has the honor to submit a letter of the Viceminister of Foreign Affairs with
the inputs of Bolivia to the ministerial declaration.

The Permanent Mission of the Plurinational State of Bolivia to the United Nations and
Other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the President of the UNEA-5 the assurances of its highest consideration

Geneva, 23 December 2021

RINACION
S U

k\ 'J:—)\‘
"

To the Honorable

President of the UN Environment Assembly
Geneva.-
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